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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

HegartyMaths 
We are delighted to tell you about a new maths homework system we have recently put in 
place to support your child. HegartyMaths is an amazing website which gives video support 
for every question students attempt, to make sure that homework can be completed 
independently.  It also comes with revision features to support students in doing 
independent revision, we hope that this program will support students in improving their 
mathematical skills.  
 

Hegarty Maths Homework 
 

Hegarty Maths Homework will be set every Friday by the maths department for all year 
groups, it will be due in by the following Friday. As questions are targeted to support 
students’ ability they need to achieve a minimum mark of 70% to demonstrate satisfactory 
effort. If their mark is less than 70%  they will need to do the quiz again. The questions will 
change but remain similar. This will give them repetition, which helps develop their memory 
and recall.  
 

Students will be supplied with a workbook in which they will be required to show their 
working. Students must bring their work book in with them every Friday to show their 
teachers their workings to the solutions they have entered online.  As within the Maths 
GCSE qualification, more marks are provided for working, than getting the correct answer it 
is essential that teachers are able to see this skill developing in the workbooks over time.  It 
also allows teaching staff to swiftly pick up on any misconceptions. 
 

Logging in 
Logging in is really easy - simply choose the school name (The Harefield Academy), then use 
their name and date of birth to log in.  If your child is struggling to log in or have forgotten 
their password, please just click on the forgotten password link on the login page, their 
maths teachers will be notified and reset their passwords accordingly. 
 

How can I see what they are doing?  
We would like to encourage you to log in with your child to see what they are doing. You 
can watch the videos with them to see what methods they should be using, and you can 
also view all of their past scores to see which areas they are struggling with.  
 

Any further queries, please email  jawad.baraka@theharefieldacademy.org 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

J Baraka 
 

Mr J Baraka 
Teacher of Maths 
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